
Permian HS Choir Trip 2013 - London 

The Permian Choir is requesting permission to take a co-curricular trip to London, England this year. 

This trip will be the final of the "Senior Trips" that began three years ago. Students have been raising 

funds for the past two years toward a trip of this magnitude. Due to low participation numbers, we 

have dissolved the concept of "Senior Only" trips, and we are returning to the standard large - small trip 

rotation. 

The Permian Choir will be featured at two concerts while in England - one at St. Paul Cathedral and one 

at Salisbury Cathedral. In addition, they will have educational enrichment by visiting / touring sites such 

as Windsor Castle, Shakespeare's Globe Theater, Westminster Abbey, Stonehenge, Winchester Castle 

and Cathedral, and the Salisbury Cathedral. Additional sites may be added once the itinerary is finalized. 

This trip will be an once-in-a-lifetime opportunity for most of our students. It will provide them with 

amazing concert opportunities and wonderful educational experiences. 


